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The corporate practice of medicine and private equity are improper structures and 

are inherently incompatible with the charitable endeavor medicine should be. The 

physician patient relationship needs to be sacrosanct and not subject to the 

manipulations of moneychangers who do not suffer the consequences of their actions 

- only caring to extract as much money as possible from helpless patients. 


